


LAUGHTON-EN-LE-MORTHEN PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Note to point O of AGAR internal audit report. 

 

Although at the time of internal audit the Parish Council did not have any 

responsibilities for Trust funds, the Clerk discussed a matter she was 

investigating around the legal structure of the Village Hall.  I was able to 

evidence an original Trust document that dated back to 1930’s.  The Clerk has 

written to the Charity Commission and Rotherham Metropolitan Borough 

Council to gain some clarification on the matter.  The matter remains open 

into 2022/2023. 

 

 
 
Faye Hazlehurst 

Internal Auditor 
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